
LASERS & TENS

Showing Students the Light at Parker
COLLEGE OFFERS LASER COURSE AND INTERNSHIP OPPORTUNITY.

Editorial Staff

Parker College of Chiropractic and Erchonia Medical recently announced that all Parker students
are now required to take a low-level laser class as part of their core curriculum. The course enables
students to learn about laser technology and features an internship component whereby students
can treat patients with low-level laser therapy at the Erchonia Laser Healthcare Center on the
Parker campus. The ribbon-cutting ceremony for the laser center took place on Nov. 2, 2009. The
new facility offers the latest Erchonia laser technology in addition to a clinical setting for students
to treat patients under the direction of qualified clinicians.

"We want our students to have the best education possible, and that includes being proficient with
laser technologies," commented Dr. Ken Thomas, vice president of academics at Parker. "The
Erchonia Laser Healthcare Center and the academic class on laser technology provide the
environment to explore and master this increasingly important field of study."

Added Erchonia President Charlie Shanks: "Laser technology, more than ever before, has become
indispensible for medical professionals. The academic training and the Erchonia Laser Healthcare
Center will be significant resources for chiropractic students to get acquainted with our cutting-
edge laser equipment and better serve their patients in the future."

http://www.parkercc.edu
http://www.erchonia.com
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Dr. Fabrizio Mancini, president of Parker College, Mr. Steve Shanks, CEO & president of Erchonia Medical (middle
left and right, respectively) and others mark the opening of the Erchonia Laser Healthcare Center.
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